
Logo Design Contest 
 

We are still looking for help from creative swimmers among us. NCMS could use a new logo. 

We have had very few entries into our design contest, and would like to invite more 

contestants. 

  

We invite you to come up with a new, fresh design for North Carolina Masters Swimming. 

Please submit these to your newsletter editor at: gvanmeeteren@gmail.com 

   

We'd like to get your designs before March 30, 2014, when we will be having our next board 

meeting. A committee of board members will pick the winning design, and the winner will 

receive a $50 award. 
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